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Representations to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016  

(Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 3894 Name albian shabar   

Method Letter      

Date 8/12/2016 

This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Epping Forest needs continued development, and more homes, and I believe the site south of Brook Road (your 
reference SR-0113B ) is the best site. The land is the most suitable area for new housing within the district and from 
my understanding the development will bring much needed jobs and investment into the local area. Please include it 
within the Local Plan.    
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